
NACEP survey of two-year institutions 
 

Peggy Sadler, the 2-year institution representative on the NACEP board conducted an e-mail 
survey of two-year colleges in Spring 2009.  

  
The two-year institutions indicated that:     
 
• They like the assurance of quality that comes with accreditation.  
• They like networking with other CE administrators at conferences.  
• They would really like to have an accreditation handbook.  
• They would like to have regional conferences or meetings.  
• The biggest problem they have is working with college departments.  
• They are interested in having a conference session for 2-year institutions.   
• They want to share information and learn how others work with college departments, 

professional development, accreditation and NACEP standards, grading, and academic 
advising.  

 
Peggy will facilitate a best practices discussion for two-year institutions during one of the break-
out sessions at the October 2009 Conference in Memphis. 
 


